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Code of Civility (Board Members) 

The School Board expects its members to be role models of civility while attending 

District sponsored events on or off District property. The Board expects its members to 

promote a respectful environment. 

All members of the School Board are expected to communicate with each other and with 

District employees, students, volunteers and members of the general public in an 

atmosphere of civility and mutual respect.   

Individuals who believe that a Board member has violated this Policy may report the 

perceived violation to the Board President or Vice-President. Policy violations will be 

handled by the Board on a case by case basis. 

The Superintendent shall establish procedures to publicize the contents of this Policy and 

the behavioral expectations it sets forth to the school community through, but not 

necessarily limited to: 

a) the District website 

b) the District newsletters; 

c) the District cable television channel; 

d) other District publications as determined by the Superintendent; and 

e) teacher and student handbooks. 


